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The ESW Research Study Leave Policy was agreed following School-wide consultation in 
January/February 2017. The policy is consistent with the University Guidance on Study Leave for 
Research (http://www.sussex.ac.uk/humanresources/personnel/policies) and meets the particular 
needs of the School. 

 
The policy combines a rights-based approach to ‘standard research study leave’ with a needs- 
based approach to ‘exceptional research leave’ in order to maximise short term flexibilities when 
required. It intends to ensure the transparency of the decision-making process, and the spirit of 
collegiality in which research study leave is resourced and undertaken. 

 
This policy has been updated for purposes of clarification and is subject to regular review. 

 
Standard research study leave: 

• Will be called ‘research study leave’, reflecting University Guidance that it is awarded on the 
basis of: 
i. The benefit of the Leave to the School’s research strategy; 
ii. The benefit of the Leave to the individual member of staff’s Research Plan 

• Staff on teaching + research contracts are eligible to apply 
• Will follow a rights
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